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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Winnipeg School Division public meeting 
Budget planning community consultation –  

developing the budget for the 2018/2019 school year 
 

November 15, 2017 (Winnipeg, MB) – The Winnipeg School Division (WSD) Board of Trustees is 
developing its budget for the 2018/2019 school year. A public meeting for all residents and 
parents/guardians in Winnipeg School Division is being held on Thursday, November 30 from 6:30 
to 8:00 p.m. 
 
WSD measures and reviews programming and services, throughout the year, to ensure fiscal 
responsibility in managing tax dollars. As a resident, parent/guardian or employee of the division, your 
opinion matters! Now is the time to talk to the WSD Board of Trustees as they begin planning for the 
2018/2019 school year budget. The public is encouraged to come out and learn more about programs 
and services offered at WSD’s 78 schools, and to provide feedback on budget priorities.  
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
WSD Budget Planning 2018/2019 

6:30 to 8:00 p.m., November 30, 2017 
Tec Voc High School Gymnasium 

1555 Wall Street 
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Media contact: 
Radean Carter 
Senior Information Officer 
Winnipeg School Division        
(204) 789-0412 or mobile (204) 771-5352     
 

 


